
Contact information 
 

NDSU Carrington REC: Bryan Neville, Ph.D., Animal Scientist.   
Phone 701-652-2951, email Bryan.Neville@ndsu.edu. 

 

ND Angus Association NDAU Feed-Out Program Chair: Mike Wendel, 
ND Angus Association Past President and current board member.            
Phone 701-710-0425, email northdakotaangus@gmail.com. 

June 2020 
The North Dakota Angus Association,  

in partnership with the  
NDSU Carrington Research Extension Center 

announce the Ninth Annual  
North Dakota Angus University Feed-Out Program 

• Do you use Angus sires in your operation? 
• Would you like to know how your calves per-

form and grade when fed to a finish weight? 
• Are you interested in the potential profitability 

available through retained ownership? 
 

 

The NDSU-Carrington REC is currently  

accepting consignments of 800-900 lb 

steers for June 1-5, 2020 delivery. 

NDSU does not discriminate in its programs and activities on the basis of age, color, gender expression/identity, genetic information, marital status, national origin, participation in lawful 
off-campus activity, physical or mental disability, pregnancy, public assistance status, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, spousal relationship to current employee, or veteran status, 
as applicable.  Direct inquiries to Vice Provost, Title IX/ADA Coordinator, Old Main 201, 701-231-7708, ndsu.eoaa@ndsu.edu. 

ND Angus Association will offer $1,000 in prizes to the top three carcasses 
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